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8th December 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

RE:  RECEPTION NATIVITY – THURSDAY 9th DECEMBER 2021 

I am writing to just confirm the arrangements for the Nativity performance tomorrow at 2.00 p.m. 

All adults will need to take a lateral flow test prior to the performance and register the result on the 

NHS app.  You will then receive a confirmation text which will be checked at the door.  Please arrive 

at 1.45 p.m. to enable these checks to be carried out. 

Only 2 adults should attend as have to keep numbers as low as possible to ensure everyone’s safety 

and masks should be worn throughout the duration of the performance. 

Younger siblings should not attend. 

At the end of the concert the reception children will leave the hall and may be collected early from 

the Reception doors. They will be sent home in their costume which will need to be returned on Friday 

ready for the filming next Tuesday. Please send a carrier bag so that uniforms can be sent home. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 

Yours faithfully 

 

N Longstaff 

Headteacher 
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